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Patti Chappell
4 Pinewood Drive
Somersworth, NH 03878

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to the Northern Pass as such. The high towers will do untold harm to tourism in our
state. Hydro Quebec has already done untold harm to sparsely provinces in Canada in the name of
green energy. We do not need to let them do the same to NH. Tourism is alive and well, especially in
the northern part of our state, where those towers and churned up land to reach those towers will have
the most effect. If it must be put in, then the entire line should be buried, with the ratepayers NOT
footing the bill. Also, | hate the deception of Eversource telling us how many new jobs will be created.
They count one job for one year, so if they hire someone for two years, just to put up the towers, it is
counted as two jobs. How is this a fair comparison? Please keep NH green and vote NO on the
Northern Pass. It doesn't really benefit us, it isn't all that green energy, and it will destroy recreational
areas and viewsheds in NH.

Sincerely,
Patti Chappell
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